
Item 11 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr R Laird 

 

I understand that under the previous Administration feedback from the CoSLA 
Leaders Group was only circulated to the Leaders of the Council’s 3 Administration 
Groups.  Feedback was not provided to the Independent Group in Opposition.  

It is my intention that feedback from the CoSLA Leaders meeting should be shared 
much more widely and so I will ensure that all the Group Leaders, whether in or out 
of the Administration, should be provided with feedback within a week of the CoSLA 
Leaders meeting taking place. It will be for them to decide whether they wish to 
disseminate this further amongst their Members. 

 

 

 

 

  

   


